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Comments: This new set of regulations is attacking one of the most helpful communities involved in protecting

and respecting nature and specifically Wilderness. As a frequent Wilderness climber I have only seen climbers

behaving in the most respectful way. Attacking a group that already does so much to protect nature from

industrial use is crazy to me. Clear guidelines will be helpful moving forward as the climbing community continues

to grow. A wide spread ban and inspection is unrealistic and if put into place will draw to many resources and

man hours. In a sense the widespread inspection itself may do more harm to the wilderness than the occasional

life saving bolt.


